
From: Jordan Binotto [mailto:jordan@mylanehome.ca]  

Sent: May 22, 2019 2:27 PM 
To: MacDonald, Monica 

Cc: Wong, Elaine; Emily Witter 
Subject: Re: FW: Lane Home and Coach House Tour in North Vancouver 

 Hi Monica, 

That sounds perfect! Thank you for speaking to Councillor Calendino.  

 I believe my colleague Emily send both powerpoints to you last night. I have attached them both 

to this email for easy reference along with PDF versions. Feel free to use whichever works best 

for you.  

 Wendy's Title and contact info is: 

 Wendy Tse 

Planner 2 
Tel: 604-982-3942 
Email: wtse@cnv.org 

 From our side the following people will be presenting: 

Paul Binotto 

President - My Lane Home Inc.  

Tel: 604-218-7703 

Email: pbinotto@mylanehome.ca 

  

Perdip Moore 

President - PD Moore Homes Inc.  

Tel: 604-345-4663 

Email: perdip@moorehomesinc.com 

 Looking forward to this! Let me know if you need any more information from our team.  

 Sincerely, 

Jordan  

From earlier email: “… I have talked with the team, would it be possible to get two 10 minute 

segments? 10 minutes for My Lane Home to talk about an overall Lane Home program having 

worked with many municipalities and cities and 10 minutes for Wendy Tse from North 

Vancouver Planning to talk about the planning experience and how the City of North Vancouver 

Lane Home program has evolved…” 

Sincerely,  Jordan  
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